
  

Merry Christmas 
Town of Norris Point                                        

December 2014 

 

 

Message from Our Mayor 

It is that time of year again to bring greetings from your Council and staff. It is a time for 

celebration with friends and family. Also a time for reflection of the events that occurred 

during the past year. Council and Staff have been diligently working to improve our town 

over the past twelve months. A number of projects have been completed, such as the floating 

dock in Neddies Harbour, new shingles on the Town hall, some paving on our Main Street, 

Jenniex House renovations plus a number of smaller projects. We are presently working to 

complete two other projects, the walking trails within our town and a lift station in Neddies 

Harbour that needed upgrading. There is need for paving and water and sewer on some of 

our side roads to which we are trying to acquire funding to have completed. There are other 

projects that we are working on also. 

This Past Year our Town Clerk/Manager for Thirty Five Years retired, with her leaving 

went a vast amount of knowledge about administering a Municipality. Good Luck Regina, 

hope you have a long and healthy retirement. With her departure her position was filled by 

Jennifer Samms. April Crocker was hired as Town Clerk/Assistant, with her comes 

enthusiasm and lots of energy. Welcome April. Our Town Clerk/Manager has completed a 

balanced budget for this year. There will not be any tax increases for this fiscal year. 

On behalf of the Norris Point Council and Staff we wish each and every one of you a joyous 

Christmas and a very Prosperous New Year! 

                                                                              Mayor Joe Reid 

  
 

Emergency Contacts 

Jennifer Samms 458-2520                                             

Clayton Hatcher 458-2011                                   

Mayor Joe Reid 458-2762 

 
Garbage Collection 

Monday, December 22nd & Monday, December 29th, 2014 

Then every Tuesday starting January 6, 2015 

Bulk Collection Waste Site open December 27, 2014 

 

Office Hours 

December 24th - Closed @ Noon 

Office will re-open 8am on 

Monday, January 5th, 2015 



  Santa Claus will be at the 

Lions Club on Friday, December 

19 @ 4pm. Door opens at 3pm 

for hot dogs, chips & pop. Santa 

will be visiting @ 4pm. Gift for 

your child can be dropped off 

between 7:30-9:30 on 

December 18th.  

 

Norris Point Fire Department       

Annual Dinner & Dance: 

January 3, 2015 

Tickets available -  

Call Mark @ 458-2298 

Tickets: $25.00/Double & $15.00/Single 

Cash Bar by Lions Club 

Free Taxi service sponsored by SADD 

Music by Fred’s Disco 

 

Winter Carnival 2015   

February 6-8, 2014  

If you are interested in volunteering to help 

out with planning, organizing, wish to host 

an event or if you have any other ideas 

please contact the Town Office ASAP! 

458-2896, or info@norrispoint.ca 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas  

& Happy New 

Year!! 
                

● ● ● 

Norris Point Trails Meeting 
January 13 th @ 6:30 pm - Norris Point Town Hall  

 Please use caution on the trails as they may                   

be slippery this time of year 

● ● ● 

 



Gros Morne Arena 

Association is recruiting 

new members 

Meeting Thursday, December 18 - 7pm @ 

Gros Morne Arena Hospitality Room 

Contact: Debbie @ 458-2376                      

Jennifer @ 458-2896 


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